
CRESCENDO: PG CHOIR 

Amidst the lockdown and pandemic, Crescendo didn’t fail to grow in any way. The whole 

expansion started with the online auditions and was a new experience for the members to 

audition live on cam, and it all went as a beautiful learning experience.   

Furthermore, the team had the opportunity to portray their talents in a couple of events this 

year. First one was for the Independence Day set of programmes. The team gave out an acapella 

rendition of the song Yeh Jo Des Hai Tera and had the honour of it being posted on the SJCC 

Elucidation Instagram page, the official page for the SJCC PG Editorial Team. The song had 

all the First Years batch members putting in their vocal renditions in beautiful harmonies and 

putting forth a one-of-a-kind version of the song. Later the team had the opportunity in 

performing beautiful prayer songs for when the Research Workshop took place. Each day, a 

delightful recital of songs were performed, invoking the blessings of the Lord making the day’s 

activities go as beautiful as ever. 

 


